
 

Winter Session 

Financial aid is expected to be limited for the Winter 2021-2022.  The following information is 

how Winter 2021-2022 financial aid is expected to work: 

Winter Session: 

The winter session is considered part of the spring semester. Both Federal Pell Grant and 

Federal Direct Loans are available for the winter session.  Students who are eligible will be paid 

during the spring semester and the number of credits taken during the winter will be combined 

with the number of credits taken during the spring to determine the enrollment status (full-

time, three-quarter-time, part-time, etc.).  Students must complete their winter classes in order 

for the classes to be included in the calculation of the enrolment status. 

Financial Aid payments for a winter course will be disbursed during the Spring semester upon 

successful completion of the winter course. Financial aid is not available for students enrolled in 

ONLY winter courses. 


